
September 16, 2022 

Another week down and a ton of work going on. 

  

We had another hailstorm Sunday and a torrential downpour on Monday so 

unfortunately more damage has occurred.  We continue to schedule for testing, 

demolition, and roof replacement.  Please keep in mind that the schedules we make are 

not set in stone and are subject to change if a need arises as it did this week.  We will 

do our best to give you notice if things change. 

  

I have been informed by our contractors than they have received nothing but wonderful 

people and claim we have the “nicest residents”, but I already knew this 12.  A BIG thank 

you to you all for your patience and understanding during this extremely frustrating and 

stressful situation. 

  

The roofs scheduled for replacement next week are: 

247 Sarta 373 Pena 186 Quinta 

  

This week has been a difficult week and I have no further updates for this week. 

  

I wish you all a wonderful weekend. 

  

Dorothy 

  

  
  

 

Love it! 

Good one! 

Very nice! 

 


